
Wylie Intermediate School
Principal Report

October 2007

1. Enrollment for Sept. 2007-3rd(232),4th(251),5th(249) total-732 students
2. All 3rd graders went to Safety City on Sept. 18.
3. Cookie Dough fundraiser ended on Oct. 2.
4. Our 3rd grade music program will be presented Oct. 10,11,and 12th.  All

programs are at 2:30
5. 5th graders will go to the Abilene Philharmonic on Oct. 25.
6. Elementary UIL competition will take place Nov. 19 in Sweetwater.
7. Tutorials are in full swing for grades 3,4, and 5.  We are serving 125

students at this time.
8. We have been taking bid prices on 22 new promethean boards for the

remainder of our classroom teachers.
9. School is off to a great start.


